
 

Authentication in Art Suprise Speaker Announcement View this email in your browser  

  

 

 

  

 

Surprise Speaker Announcement 

The Authentication in Art Foundation is proud to announce Nanne Dekking as our 

surprise speaker for the AiA 2016 Congress. 

Nanne Dekking is the co-founder and CEO of Artory, New York / Berlin. Artory 

builds a platform that will become a prime digital point of entry for accurate, 

independent and comprehensive information about works of art. In his former 

position at Sotheby’s New York he was Vice Chairman and the Worldwide Head of 

Private Sales. Prior to joining Sotheby’s, Mr Dekking was Vice President of 

Wildenstein & Co. 

Please visit: http://authenticationinart.org/congress-2016/congress-program-2016/  

for the full Authentication in Art 2016 Congres program 

 

AiA Award 2016 

The Authentication in Art Foundation would like to remind all that the application for 

the Authentication in Art Award 2016 is still open. 

Please visit: http://authenticationinart.org/congress-2016/aia-award-2016/  

for all information and terms applicable 
  

 

 

AiA Foundation board; 
Prof dr Nico Schrijver – Willem O. Russell – drs Ingeborg de Jongh 
AiA Advisory Board; 
Prof em dr Rudi Ekkart – Prof em dr Martin Kemp – James Roundell – Lawrence M. Shindell –  
Dr Chris Stolwijk 

AiA organizers; 
Milko den Leeuw – drs Neeltje Romke de Vries – Oliver Spapens 
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